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Dia Gainor

Subject: FW: OSHA Safe & Sound Campaign 2018

 

From: "Hamilton, Bill - OSHA" <Hamilton.Bill@dol.gov> 
Date: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 at 9:05 AM 
To: Dawn Shiley <dshiley@asmii.net> 
Subject: OSHA Safe & Sound Campaign 2018 

 

Ms. Shiley, 

I’m writing from the United States Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) 
with regard to the national Safe + Sound Campaign. The Campaign encourages every workplace in 
the United States to have a safety and health program that includes management leadership, 
worker participation, and a proactive approach to finding and fixing hazards. Throughout 2018, 
the Campaign will promote the adoption of safety and health programs by offering: periodic 
messaging and communications; live, publicly available, webinars at no cost; access to educational 
content from Campaign Organizers; and local events. The programming will all lead up to Safe + 
Sound Week to be held August 13-19, 2018, where organizations host events and activities that 
can help energize or initiate a safety and health program. 
  
In order to help us get this information out to businesses across the country, we’re inviting the 
National Association of State EMS Officials (NASEMSO) to become a Safe + Sound Campaign Partner. 
All we ask is that NASEMSO disseminate information through your communication channels 
about the Safe + Sound Campaign and encourage members to participate in the week. We will 
send you advance information and resources as they become available throughout the year. In 
addition, OSHA would be happy to work with NASEMSO to tailor communications and guidance 
materials for your particular industry and audience. 
  
If this sounds like something your organization would like to be a part of, or if you have any 
questions, please let me know. 
  
Thanks for your support. 

Regards, 

Bill Hamilton, MS, CSP, CFPS 
OSHA – Directorate of Standards and Guidance 
Washington, DC 
Hamilton.bill@dol.gov 
  


